
Feedback on Car Alarm Disturbances 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Neighborhood Association/Local Authority] 

Dear [Insert Name/Committee], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the frequent 

disturbances caused by car alarms in our neighborhood. Over the past few weeks, I have noticed 

that the excessive sound from these alarms is becoming increasingly disruptive, particularly 

during late night hours. 

Many residents, including myself, have experienced difficulty sleeping or focusing due to the 

recurring noise. It not only affects our daily lives but also contributes to an uncomfortable living 

environment. 

I kindly request that the neighborhood association considers addressing this issue. Possible 

solutions could include reminders to residents about the functionality of their car alarms or a 

community discussion to find effective measures to minimize noise disturbances. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and any actions that 

may be taken to improve our community's peace and comfort. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


